
January 2nd- Return from Winter
Break
January 13th- Mead PTC Meeting
@ 5pm in Mead Cafeteria
January 13th-17th- Healthy Smiles
Program
January 20th- No School (PD
Day)

CHECK OUT WHAT ELSE IS
HAPPENING THIS MONTH

ON OUR COMMUNITY
EVENTS PAGE

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
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We are excited to see our Mustangs
back in school on Thursday, January
2nd.  To help everyone transition back
to school, it helps to have a regular
routine and clear expectations.  We will
be kicking off our new year at Mead
with our Rules Rodeo.  Make sure to ask
your child(ren) how we practice being
responsible, respectful and safe.

HAPPY NEW YEAR, MEAD!
Our school report card is now
released to the public and we are
proud to announce that our
Mustangs have, once again,
exceeded expectations on the
state assessments!  This is due to
the hard work from our students
and staff and the support we
receive from you at home.  Please
continue to support your child’s
success by sending them to school
every day, reading with them at
home, asking them about their day,
and staying in touch with school.

WE EXCEED EXPECTATIONS!

WAY TO GO MUSTANGS!
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During the month of January (and
throughout the year), important paperwork
may be sent home with students.  It is
important that you check your child’s
backpack regularly to ensure you are
receiving all of the communication the
school is sending home.  Please ask your
child regularly what they are doing in school,
if the teacher sent anything home, and then
at least weekly, take a peak in their
backpacks to make sure nothing is missed.

CHECKING YOUR MUSTANG’S BACKPACK

Mead Elementary School offers school-
wide Title I services to all students. Title I is
a federal program providing funding to
support intervention to students who are
struggling to reach grade level standards.
At Mead, intervention teachers work with
small groups of students in need of
additional support in reading and math.
Our intervention teachers also work in
classrooms with the classroom teachers. If
you do not want your child to receive these
services, please contact the office for a
form to fill out to opt your child out of these
learning opportunities.

MEAD SCHOOL
TITLE I SERVICES






